
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: October 17, 2023

Subject: R-56-23: FY 2024 Fines Schedule Update - Abandoned Vehicle

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to increase fines for abandoned vehicles in the City of
Annapolis, and generally related to Title 12, Vehicles and Traffic.

Impact of legislation on operations
This change would require a small one-time change to the schedule of fees and fines. Other
operational impacts would be minimal, though the intent of the legislation is to decrease the
incidence of abandoned vehicles.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation would not impact staffing needs in the City.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


